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6 Shakespeare Road, Dundas

Fabio Di vincenzo <divihomes@yahoo.ca>
Thu 5/16/2024 9:25 PM

To:Committee of adjustment <cofa@hamilton.ca>
Cc:Nadia Di Vincenzo <divincenzon@yahoo.ca>

I External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

hello. this message is in regards to the application for minor variance at 6 Shakespeare Road in Dundas, scheduled
for this Tuesday, May 21, at 1:55pm (app no. A-24:79). i am the owner/applicant. my father passed away this
afternoon. i am struggling to write this but i'll do my best. i'm not sure when the funeral arrangements will be made
however, there is a possibility that this will happen on Tuesday or Wednesday. either way, it will be very difficult for my
wife and i to attend. everyone that we could ask to stand in for us will be with us at the funeral.

this application was important to my father as well so we want to move forward however, if there any objections or
questions, we would ask the Committee to table our application and reschedule for the next available meeting. if
there are no questions or objections, please approve and move forward in our absence.

if i can, i would like to clarify two points. first, the height of the proposed storage garage is 14'-9" or, 4.496m. this has
been noted on the submitted elevation drawings and is within the allowable maximum height of 4.5m.

second, the matter of electric vehicle parking has already been provided. when the home was built, we included
electric vehicle charging equipment within the attached/contained garage. this would allow for at least two electric
vehicles to be parked within the existing garage. the new garage is meant to house our children's vehicles in order to
minimize the risk of vandalism and/or theft which unfortunately, has been on the rise in our neighbourhood.

i hope that someone can respond to this email and relay this information to the committee as well. this is a very
difficult time for us so your help and advice in this matter would be greatly appreciated.

thank you in advance for your attention.
Fabio Di Vincenzo

905-973-3484
divihomes@yahoo.ca
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